
POINT LISAS INDUSTRIAL PORT DEVELOPMENT  

CORPORATION LIMITED 

 

NOTICE 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PRIVATE ROADS ON  

THE POINT LISAS INDUSTRIAL ESTATE, COUVA 
 

The Public is hereby notified that Point Lisas Industrial Port 

Development Corporation Limited (PLIPDECO) will be closing 

its private roads at the junctions described hereunder. 

 

 North Sea Drive and Southern Main Road 

 Phoenix Park Road (West) and Pacific Avenue 

 Caribbean Drive and Pacific Avenue 

 Southern Main Road and Atlantic Avenue 

 Caspian and Carli Bay Road  

 

The above-mentioned roads will be closed to the Public on 

Tuesday December 27th, 2016 from 5:00 a.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael A. Phillip  

Corporate Secretary 

 
2016/12/24 


